



# Kingfisher Golf Monthly Meeting- 26th September 2023 1900hrs – Post

Defibrillator

Conservation area – 1st/ 10th tee LHS

Discounted membership rates – Up and running

To reach out to PO members – discounted rates

Moving to winter tees October 1st, 2023,

Winter rules from October 30th

Closing Supper – Organisation please

Match Versus Redditch Golf Club, October 21st, 2023,

Lightening up times – Tee times pushed back till 1130AM

Rubicon purchased – awaiting delivery

Certain areas will be raked ready for seed, have the seeds already, will update on next meeting

Steady progress so far

Rubicon are off the belief, that an additional 32% of green fee players will be added to Kingfisher in the event of us having an all-in-one membership

All OK

New winter rules to be made

Will send out mail, in a weeks' time

Email to be sent out for participation

Rubicon agreed to put back times for us at weekends



## Rubicon

- Discount flyers (winter membership) to be made available to club, to go out with scorecards
- New carvery unit coming soon, Sunday's 1<sup>st</sup>, then a weekday basis
- New all in one membership to be looked at for next season, so when you pay for your membership (monthly) you automatically be joined with Kingfisher
- New green fees for next season, £16 for 18 & £11 for 9 holes, monthly DD will not see a change
- Open day suggested for April 6<sup>th</sup>, to showcase the club/ course, disco hole on the 9<sup>th</sup>, real ale beer festival, BBQ etc
- Rubicon looking into bringing a youth section, as get frequently asked

Handicap Committee

Nothing to report at this stage, all good

General Committee

Yard marker required for 2<sup>nd</sup>/ 11<sup>th</sup> hole as GPS can't pick up the distance



## Captains Report

Competitions going well, averaging 40 per match weekends and 15 during the week, membership now at 144.

Sponsored competitions – 8 next year?

Winter Match play? Volunteer to run it please.

Away days next year?

Season start's finishes? April to October? Jan to December?

Closing Supper

Committee to ask friends/ associates etc

Will email members to ask

Will email members to ask

To leave as it is

October 28<sup>th</sup> volunteers required



## Other Business

Autumn Monthly match play suggested  
Steps on 2<sup>nd</sup> 11<sup>th</sup>

Steps on 3<sup>rd</sup>/ 12<sup>th</sup> to be done (next year)  
Winter mats now improved  
White tee markers to be removed Sept 30<sup>th</sup>  
Sponsored games now finished for the year  
Tree left of 5<sup>th</sup> tee Ladies, needs to be trimmed/ removed  
More signage around the course – Update  
Some of the green's, need to be made bigger

Too many comps already to manage  
66% complete, 3<sup>rd</sup> rung of steps to made good from  
older parts of sleepers  
April time 2024  
Thanks to Simon  
Simon to implement  
A great success  
Marcus to speak to Simon  
At this stage, no  
Marcus to speak to Simon



Present:

Stuart Gorton  
Helen Gorton  
Hayley Gorton Snowball  
Ian Snowball  
Steve Walker  
Paul Wood  
Bert Harris  
Glynne Harris  
Pete Harrison  
Steve Howard

Apologies:

Matt Dyer  
Darrell Ashley  
Simon Osborne  
Ken Amos

Not present:

Meeting started at 19:01 and finished at 20:00 PM

Next meeting, 24<sup>th</sup> October at 19:00 PM